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15th February,

Dear Matam,

I am afraid I don't know your name otherwise I
would, of course, address you correctly. I wrote two
letters in the Fall to De. Lederberg asking if I could
see him in reference to the book I am writing on
recombinant ONA and genetic engineering. Alas I did
not get any reply.

I understand that Dr. Lederberg has recently
written an article on this topic in Prisim. I would
be most greteful if you could kindly let me have a copy
of this, At the same tine could you please tell me
whether Dr, Lederberg expects to be in London or Europe
between now and September and whether it would be
possible for us to meet for a short time,

In case you wish to refer to my original letters

they were sent from my office xm The Dean's office,
College of Human Medicine, Michigan State University,
East Lansing, Michigan. But I shall be in England for
a while now so perhaps you could kindly reply to me
at the address given below,

enedtfc)
Mune Goodfield (Dr.)

  

 

Tile Barn,
Alfriston,
Polegate,
Sussex.

England,


